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Nordic Ecolabelling has prepared a proposal for revised criteria for ecolabelling, we would like to receive your comments no later than 1. March 2011.
	Proposal for the criteria: 
-Nordic Ecolabelling of Paper Products – Basic Module, version 2, 
-Nordic Ecolabelling of Paper Products – Chemical Module, version 2 
-Background document of Basic and Chemical Module

-Nordic Ecolabelling of Copy and Printing paper, Supplementary Module, version 4 background – -Backgroun document of Copy and Printing paper 


Comments and standpoint
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

Supports the proposal entirely
x
Supports the proposal but with the following objections:
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 
Refrain from giving comments and standpoints.

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 
Refrain from giving comments and standpoints, but propose following changes.

 FORMCHECKBOX 

Rejects the proposal on the following basis:



	Objections:

There are proposals in several parts of the above documents stating that the use of genetically modified organisms as well as fibers or starch derived from them would be forbidden in the Nordic ecolabel. Since such proposals are scientifically irrational, they should be removed altogether. 
GM plant varieties may be more eco-efficient than conventional ones. They can produce higher yields from smaller cultivation areas, require lesser input of energy and other limited resources and inflict a lesser burden on the environment. 
The discrimination of such eco-efficient plant varieties, contrary to indisputable scientific evidence, would mislead the general public and also their elected representatives making decisions for public organizations to choose environmentally worse, “conventional” products. Accordingly, such an anti-science basis would degrade the valuable Nordic ecolabel into a falsification of its proclaimed environmental purposes. In addition, it would act as a disincentive to developers of new environmentally sustainable products that may rely, entirely or to some lesser extent, on the use of GM plants. 
Any environmental certificate should be based on scientific evidence. There is no scientific evidence for this discrimination of novel biological methods. Such discrimination jeopardizes technological development and the future of applied bioresearch necessary for environmental protection in the Nordic countries and on the global scene, where the Nordic countries could have a big role in setting an example for sustainable development.

In the development of GM crop regulation and product certification, the assessments and requirements should be based on scientific principles, as the scientific community has long been emphasizing. We should concentrate on the end products of development, that is, on the characteristics of these crops and any products derived from them rather than individual components of the processes used in their development.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 further comment/documentation are enclosed
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